Message from President Mike Fitts

November 10, 2014 2:30 AM President Mike Fitts
maf@tulane.edu
Dear Tulane Community,

| am deeply saddened to share the news about the death of one of our students.
Benjamin Burlock, 20, a sophomore in the School of Liberal Arts, died after an
accidental fall on campus Friday night (Nov. 7).

We encourage students and colleagues who need assistance or counseling to
contact the appropriate campus resources. Students can contact Tulane Counseling
and Psychological Services (CAPS) at 504-314-2277 or Student Resources and
Support Services at 504-920-9900. Faculty and staff can contact the Employee
Assistance Program (EAP) at 1-866-486-4334 or https://www.horizoncarelink.com.

Our thoughts and prayers are with Benjamin"s family during this very difficult time.
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